Love of Learning, Bright Futures, Happy Memories





HEACHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL

College Drive, Heacham, PE31 7EJ TEL: 01485 571013

office@heachamjunior.co.uk www.heachamjunior.co.uk

16th November 2022

Dear Families,

CHRISTMAS EVENTS

As December approaches, we wanted to let you know how we will be celebrating in school this year.

Christmas Cards – Monday 5th December

We will once again have our Christmas Post Box in Reception from Monday 5th December for children to post their cards to their friends. Please ensure that cards have full names and classes on. Helpers from each class will take turns to sort and deliver the cards to classes. We are not able to provide class lists.

<u>Christmas Lunch & Festive Tops – Thursday 8th December</u>

We will have our usual scrumptious Christmas Lunch and Festive Tops Day on Thursday 8th December. The children will all eat together in the hall. Lunches must be pre-ordered in advance (order form to follow) so that the Kitchen can ensure enough food for the day. You will not be able to request a lunch in class on the day. Children are encouraged to wear their Christmas tops with their usual uniform (no charge).

Parent Christmas Crafts – Thursday 8th December 2pm

We are pleased to invite Parents in to enjoy making Christmas Crafts this year. Please arrive via College Drive Gate to join your child(ren) in class.

Panto – Friday 9th December PM

The Friends of HJS have once again paid for our children to enjoy a Panto Performance in school. Year 2 will walk up from the Infant's school to join us.

Carol Concert – Tuesday 13th December 2pm

Please join us as the children recite poetry and sing festive songs at St. Mary's Church. Children can go home with their parent at the end or will walk back to school to be picked up from the playground or walk home as usual. Children will not be permitted to go home with other parents unless you inform the office by email before Monday 12th. Please join in with the carols.

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER Ms L Jackson

EXECUTIVE DEPUTY HEAD Mrs E Hunt ASSISTANT HEAD Mrs E Jones











16/11/22

Дорогі родини,

РІЗДВЯНІ ПОДІЇ

Оскільки наближається грудень, ми хотіли повідомити вам, як ми будемо святкувати в школі цього року.

Різдвяні листівки – понеділок, 5 грудня

3 понеділка, 5 грудня, ми знову матимемо різдвяну поштову скриньку, щоб діти могли надсилати свої листівки своїм друзям. Будь ласка, переконайтеся, що на картках є повні імена та класи. Помічники з кожного класу по черзі сортуватимуть і рознесуть картки по класах. Ми не можемо надати списки класів.

Різдвяний обід і святкові подарунки – четвер, 8 грудня

У четвер, 8 грудня, у нас буде наш звичайний смачний різдвяний обід і святковий день. Діти будуть їсти всі разом у залі. Обіди необхідно замовляти заздалегідь (бланк замовлення слідувати), щоб кухня могла забезпечити достатньо їжі на день. Ви не зможете запросити обід у класі в цей день. Дітям пропонується носити різдвяні майки разом із звичайною уніформою (безкоштовно).

Батьківські різдвяні вироби – четвер, 8 грудня, 14:00

Ми раді запросити батьків насолодитися виготовленням різдвяних виробів цього року. Будь ласка, приходьте через ворота College Drive, щоб приєднатися до вашої дитини (дітей) у класі.

Панто – п'ятниця, 9 грудня ввечері

Друзі HJS знову оплатили, щоб наші діти насолоджувалися виставою Panto у школі. 2-й клас підійде зі школи для немовлят, щоб приєднатися до нас.

Концерт колядок – вівторок, 13 грудня, 14:00

Будь ласка, приєднуйтеся до нас, коли діти декламують вірші та співають святкових пісень у церкві Святої Марії. Діти можуть піти додому з батьками в кінці або повернутися до школи, щоб їх забрали з ігрового майданчика, або піти додому, як зазвичай. Дітям не буде дозволено йти додому з іншими батьками, якщо ви не повідомите про це офіс електронною поштою до понеділка, 12 числа. Будь ласка, долучайтеся до колядок.



EXECUTIVE DEPUTY HEAD

Mrs E Hunt

ASSISTANT HEAD Mrs E Jones









